
Seward to Glenn Connection PEL 
Study Public Meeting #4

Public Meeting #4 and Interactive Workshop

Date & Time:
Wednesday, Feb. 7, 2024
4:30 – 6:30 P.M.

Location:
Fairview Recreation Center
1121 E 10th Avenue
Anchorage, AK 99501

Join Us!
We want your feedback on the preliminary alternative designs for the Seward to 
Glenn Connection Planning and Environmental Linkages (PEL) Study. We need your 
insights to help develop the best ideas to improve safety, livability, regional travel 
between the Seward and Glenn Highways, access between the interstate highway 
system and the Port of Alaska, and local travel within the surrounding neighborhoods.

Visit 

sewardglennconnection.com 
for project information.

Questions or comments? 
PHONE: (907) 206-2289 
EMAIL: info@sewardglennconnection.com

¿Habla español? | Koj hais lus hmoob? | E te tautala samoa?
(907) 206-2289 | info@sewardglennconnection.com

This planning document may be adopted in a subsequent 
environmental review process in accordance with 23 U.S.C. 168 
Integration of Planning and Environmental Review. 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by 
applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or 
have been, carried out by DOT&PF pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and 
a Memorandum of Understanding dated November 3, 2017, and 
executed by FHWA and DOT&PF.

SCAN ME TO VISIT  
THE PROJECT 

WEBSITE
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